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Addendum No. 1 
 
To:  Prospective Bidders 
 
From: David M. Cordingly 
 City of Mobile Architectural Engineering Department 
 
Re: MPD Traffic Division – Monument Signage 
 Project #PD-090-23 
 
Date:  November 6, 2023 
 
This Addendum forms a part of, and modifies, the Request for Quotes for the above referenced 
project.  Acknowledge the receipt of this Addendum No. 1 and all subsequent Addenda, if any, in the 
space provided on the Quote Form.  Failure to do so may subject Contractor to disqualification. 
  
General:  
Item #1: This project will be re-advertised and bid at a later date in the near future. 
Item #2: The Pre-Bid Conference scheduled for November 7, 2023 at 10:00 AM has been canceled 
and a new date will be scheduled when the project is re-advertised.  
 
Drawings:   N/A 
 
RFI’s:  N/A 
 
Attachments:  N/A 
 
 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


